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22 June 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 
  
We are delighted to invite your child to audition for our School Production of Beauty and 
the Beast which will be taking place in December. 
  
Auditions will take place in the Hub on Thursday 30th June at the following times 
  
Year 7 and 8 – 15:00 to 16:00 
Year 9 and 10 – 16:00 to 16:45  
  
Students do not need to prepare anything for this audition. We want to encourage all 
students to take part in auditions regardless of experience as there are many different roles 
in the performance that we will need to cast. There will be both roles as actors and/or 
dancers available. 

Kind regards  

The Bourne Academy 

 
 
  

mailto:admin@thebourneacademy.com

